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Dayton High School 
Board Report 

Wednesday, July 31st, 2024 

 
 

• Graduation Rate for the Class of 2024: 
o 69/71 – 97% 

 One Student graduated with an Alternative Assessment 
 One Class of 2024 Senior who has not currently completed credits. 

 
• Post-Secondary Ready Rate for Class of 2024: 

o 60/71 – 85% 
 State Average is in the 70’s. 

 
• We are continuing our Department Curriculum Days. 

o Counts 6 hours toward staff required professional development. 
 

• Dayton HS administration partnered with Dayton Fire/Police Department and took part in Summer Bash 
on Saturday, July 13th. 

 
• Dayton HS Administration attended UNITED Conference in Nashville on July 14 – 17. 

 
• Held our Athletics Program Core Values on Monday, July 22nd. 

 
• Officer Brendel led our Safety Procedures at Dayton Schools on Tuesday, July 23rd. 

 
o Attendees Included: 

 Chief Dave Halfhill – Dayton Police Department 
 Chris Adkins – Dayton Fire Department 
 Officer Tony Baldwin – Dayton Police Department 
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 Rick Wolf 
 Heather Dragan 
 Tim Chenot 
 Brian Volpenhein 
 Scott Meyers 

 
• Fall Athletic Pictures with LifeTouch on Wednesday, July 24th. 

 
• SCM (Safety Crisis Management) Training on Thursday, July 25th and Monday July 29th.  Members of 

DHS Team: 
 

o Scott Meyers 
o Brian Volpenhein 
o Jesse Herbst  
o Beth Fields 
o Joe Workman 
o Tom Ratterman 

 
• Mr. Kinmon held our District Attendance Team Meeting on Tuesday, July 30th. 

 
 
 


